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          Holy Family Primary School
                       Newsletter

             Friday, 26th January 2018
Pupils of the Week 
	Class
	Name
	Reason

	Rec 
	Fabian Clarke
	For his wonderful drawing of ‘Grandad Clarke’

	Yr.1 NC/AK
	Cora Campbell
	For always being a good friend to everyone in her class

	Yr.1 MP
	Reuben McGee
	For excellent work on syllables

	Yr.2 EM
	Aidan Liu
	For knowing his number bonds to 7 so well

	Yr.2. FMG
	Lottie Gallagher
	For great answers about the arctic fox

	Yr.3 SM
	James Moloney
	For his excellent discussion skills

	Yr.3 UC
	Aoibhin Donnell
	For leading by good example, well done!

	Yr.4 CMM
	Ellen Bingham
	For consistent hard work and wonderful presentation

	Yr.4 BH/JM
	Dara Burns
	For his wonderful description of ‘Grandad Hughie’

	Yr.5 DMC
	Ana Mackey
	For always having a great work ethic & reading so many accelerated reader books!

	Yr.5 DMS
	Callum Coyle 
	For excellent effort in his first swimming lesson this week

	Yr.6 SMG
	Norman Bogdan
	For being so reliable & helpful & always having a smile on his face!

	Yr.6 ZMD
	Rihanna Mullin
	For good Maths revision work in the morning

	Yr.7 CK
	Jamie Duffy
	For always being so reliable and always working so hard

	Yr.7 KMK
	Eimear Marshall
	For coming into class every day with a big smile on her face & for working so hard on her Confirmation book


Good Manners Award

Those chosen to receive recognition for the ‘Good Manners’ Award this week are: Willow Grimes, Myah Donnelly, Cormac McGaughey, Sophia Maughan, Eoghan Whoriskey, Tiernoc Devine, Erin McVey, Almha Cunningham, Conan O’Donnell, Paul Catterson, Leah Kearns, Conor Rice, Sean McDonagh, Ciara Motherwell, Aidan McCarney, Erin McDaid, Grace McCusker, Mairead Corrigan & Sally McMenamin. Well done everyone, we are so proud of you all. 

Dates to Note

Wed 31st Jan - Grandparents’ Assembly at 1.30pm on the Senior Site (see below)

Thur 1st Feb – Grandparents’ Assembly at 9.30am on the Junior Site (see below)

Fri 2nd Feb – Yr.7 Service of Light in the Sacred Heart Church @ 7.30pm

Sat 3rd Feb – Omagh CBS 10k/5k run and walk takes place @ 11.00am. Entry forms can be downloaded from www.cbsomagh.org and should be returned to the school by 24th January.

Tues 6th March – Yr.4 First Confession
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Sat 10th March – Sacrament of Confirmation in the Sacred Heart Church @ 3.00pm 

Sun 13th May – Yr.4 First Holy Communion
Catholic Schools’ Week – Grandparents’ Assemblies

Catholic Schools’ Week takes place next week and as part of our celebrations we will be holding special assemblies on both sites to celebrate the wonderful gift of grandparents. The assemblies will take place on the senior site @ 1.30pm on Wednesday (31st January) and the junior site @ 9.30am on Thursday (1st Feb). We know from previous years that this is a lovely occasion for both the pupils and their grandparents and we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the day.

After School ECO Club

Unfortunately, the numbers for our after school ECO club have ‘dwindled’ quite a lot in recent weeks and it looks like the club may have to be cancelled! We will monitor the situation and inform parents/guardians of the outcome in next week’s newsletter.
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Congratulations Sally!!

Congratulations to Sally McMenamin (Yr.7CK) who was a ‘winner’ at the Sacred Heart College Open Day last Saturday!! Sally correctly guessed the number of sweets in the jar and yesterday afternoon was awarded the jar of sweets as her prize. Well done Sally – we’ve no doubt you will have plenty of help getting through your winnings!!!!!
Credit Union Quiz

The annual Credit Union quiz for primary schools will take place tonight (Friday 26th January) in Omagh Leisure Centre at 7.00pm. A number of our Yr.7 pupils will be taking part and we know they would welcome some support if anyone has a free minute to drop in!!!  Our good luck wishes go with them and all our neighbouring schools as they ‘battle it out’ for top place!!
Reminder: Contributory Charge for Instrumental Tuition – Yr’s 5/6/7
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Many thanks to all those who have sent in payment for their child’s music tuition to date.  As a reminder, the cost for this year’s tuition is £105.00 for both Woodwind (flute & clarinet) and Strings (violin, viola & cello) and payment should be forwarded to the school office asap. Payment may be made by either cash or cheque (payable to Holy Family P.S.). Those of you who have been using the school’s payment scheme will only need to forward the balance remaining on your card.
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Hazel Wand presents The Wizard of Oz
Hazel Wand’s production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ continues tonight (Friday) at 7.30pm, tomorrow (Saturday) at 2.00pm and again at 7.30pm in St. Joseph’s Hall. There are still some tickets available for all performances and these are priced at £10.00 adults/£8.00 concession, available at the door! Our Yr.3 – Yr.7 pupils were lucky enough to attend the school matinees over the past two days and the feedback has been excellent!!! There are quite a number of Holy Family pupils involved in the production and we are not at all biased when we say it is a show not to be missed - don’t say you weren’t warned!!!
Drumragh Integrated College Coffee Evening!
On Monday, 29th January, Drumragh Integrated College is hosting a ‘coffee, conversation and questions’ event in the school from 6.30pm – 8.30pm. This is an informal, drop-in evening where parents/guardians and pupils can come along, have a coffee, ask questions and further explore the world of post primary schools! 

Cyber Safety for Parents/Guardians @ Omagh Library
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As part of ‘Safer Internet Day’ (Tuesday, 6th February 2018), Omagh Library is hosting an information session for parents/carers to alert them to the dangers faced by children online and how to keep them safe. Professionals will be on hand to give advice about cyberbullying, social media risks, adult content, gaming and online grooming. The training is aimed at parents/guardians and will contain content that is unsuitable for children, therefore only over 18’s will be admitted. Places are limited so booking is essential. For further details or to book a place, contact library staff on 028 8244 0733 or email omagh.library@libraries.org.uk

Omagh St Enda's Gaelic Start:

The highly popular Gaelic Start programme returns this Saturday 27th January at Healy Park 10:00am - 11:15am. Gaelic Start for Yr. 1 Boys & Girls to be held in the Main Hall. 
Gaelic Start Academy for Yr. 2 Boys & Girls at the Ball Wall (bring warm clothing). All details are available on https://www.facebook.com/omaghstendas/[image: image1.png]



